
PUBLIC NOTICE TO ALL 
KENYA POWER SUPPLIERS

Kenya Power is in the process of implementing the SAP 
Supplier Relationship Management (SRM) software which will 
go live on 30th June, 2015. The objective of the SRM solution 
is to offer an online e-procurement platform through which 
Kenya Power will automate the entire procurement process.   
The system will also provide an online platform for interacting 
with the suppliers. 

In line with this objective, a number of our current business 
processes and documentation have been changed. To ensure 
that all our suppliers/potential suppliers  are aware of these 
changes, a briefing session has been scheduled as follows:

Date: Tuesday, 9th June 2015
Venue: Stima Club, Ruaraka
Time: 9.00 a.m. to 12.00 p.m.

This session is for our suppliers and potential suppliers in 
Nairobi only. Separate briefing sessions will be organised 
for other regions. Details of the regional sessions will be 
communicated later.
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